BE GREAT GAZETTE

ACE PREP ACADEMY 'S OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER





LETTER FROM MRS. LILES

I want to extend a huge thank you to you all for a wonderful start to the 2022-2023 school year! Our scholars have shown enthusiasm for learning since day one and have all been working hard to contribute to their classroom communities in positive ways by showing our core values.

In September, we saw some of the highest attendance numbers in school history and have seen steady academic growth across the board due to this consistency and the dedication of our scholars and teachers. Thank you for your continued support of your scholar's education by ensuring they are on time and in school every day.

In this first quarter we have been focused on learning productive routines and familiarizing scholars with new aspects of the curriculum all while incorporating expansive learning experiences through enrichment time and field trips. Our kindergarten and first grade scholars recently went to the zoo in anticipation of learning about animal habitats. Our second-grade classes when to Tuttle Orchard and learned about the life cycle of apples and the development and production of an orchard. Our third, fourth, and fifth grade scholars have field trips scheduled in the coming weeks. Stay tuned for more details.

During enrichment time, we have started a new computer science curriculum for scholars to learn the basics of computer programming and coding through Kodable as well as proper keyboarding and typing techniques that also reinforce writing skills, and we have instituted a weekly library time for each class. We have also launched weekly teambuilding activities to help scholars develop stronger problem solving and interpersonal skills with peers. Scholars have been receptive and excited about these changes.

We appreciate your continued involvement and support and look forward to speaking with you during conferences as well as at upcoming events.

I hope you have an enjoyable fall break! - Mrs. Liles, Principal

September Attendance Initiative Success!

We celebrated "Excellence" in attendance throughout September with great results!



- Kindergarten Notre Dame won the coveted Pizza Party for best attendance the entire month!
- Hampton won the Popcorn Party!
- Columbia won the Cookie Party!
- UCLA won the Popsicle Party!











ACE Prep would like to extend a Prep Prop to all of our families for their continued commitment to attendance!



SCHOLAR OF THE MONTH CLUB

September Scholars of the Month were recognized for their "Bravery"!

Kindergarten Scholars:

Brayden - Old Dominion

SJ - Notre Dame

First Grade Scholars:

Tyshawn - Butler

Third Grade Scholars:

Makayla - Howard

McKenzie - Hampton

Fourth Grade Scholars:

Ella-Rose - UCLA

Fifth Grade Scholar:

Dominique - Pomona



October Scholars of the Month are recognized for showing "Enthusiasm"!

Kindergarten Scholars:

Jayla - Old Dominion

Ze'Toriah - Notre Dame

First Grade Scholars:

Karter - University of

Indy

Second Grade Scholars:

Oniste - Columbia

Third Grade Scholars:

Madison - Howard

Joelle - Hampton

Fourth Grade Scholars:

Jason - Stanford

Jasmine - UCLA

Fifth Grade Scholar:

Elizabeth - Pomona



I am ACE Prep

ACE PREP IN ACTION



ACE Prep had fun learning about safety and making safety pillows with the Red Cross!



Playground FUN!



Kindergarten **ABC** Fashion



"Paws & Think with our favorite pup,

Piper!



gets excited about reading

Da'Marri





ACE Prep's VERY 1st Spanish Club!



Community Resources

- Indiana FSSA Resource Guide: https://www.in.gov/fssa/file s/FSSA_Resource_Guide.pdf
- Indypl.org
- Best Fall Activities for the Family in Indianapolis: https://wwwindyschild.com



Just as we like to recognize our scholars each month for showing our core values, we also like to acknowledge and appreciate our staff members who epitomize what it means to BE GREAT. Our first Staff Member of the Month was Ms. Ericka Halbert, our Family Engagement Coordinator! Ms. Halbert showed our core value of BRAVERY by taking on new responsibilities to connect with our families and community around enrollment, by providing engaging activities for our scholars during their class library time, and by supporting teachers and scholars throughout the school day. Thank you, Ms. Halbert, for all you do to support our scholars and school!

Important Dates

- Parent Teacher Conferences: October 13 14 with 2pm, dismissal
- Fall Break: October 17 21
- Fall Festival: Monday, October 31 (during school hours)